
 

                     

 

FCP/2022/NOTICE/0026                                                                                                       30/04/2022 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed to all the staff members and students that college 

will remain closed on 3rd May 22(Tuesday) on account of Eid al-Fitr. 

College will reopen on 4th May 22(Wednesday). 

 

 

 

                                                                                            Principal, FCP 
 

 

 

 

 

 


